A Superlative 7th "Info-Text"

From the office of Bishop James Walker

“The Church Reopening” Webinar
Lurooce ek Health, Legal and Safety Implications...And More ey

Chair, Coll f Bish
Eighth Episcopal District air, College of Bishops

Saturday, June 13,2020 1:00 PM EST zgmi

Join our leaders and special guests
in this special Webinar that will offer
best practices and guidelines to safely
reopen churches for worship and
fellowship after COVID-19.

Additional details forthcoming.
Dr. Pernessa Seele Bishop Teresa Jefferson-Snorton
CEO, Balm in Gilead Fifth Episcopal District

Secretary, College of Bishops

Thank you! Peace and blessings!

Bishop James Walker




